January 7, 1999
Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

It is a great pleasure to recommend Johnson Building Corporation. I have the fortunate
opportunity of working with the company for 8 ycars. They have been Trak Auto’s major
contractor for over 5 years, including the year we remodel and/or constructed over 75 stores.
Their pricing, workmanship, and professionalism has always met or exceeded our requirements.

[ highly recommend Johnson Building Corporation for all of your construction needs.

Sincerely,

Construction & Design

General Offices and Distribution Center
3300 75th Avenue « Landover, Maryland 20785



